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Use of Title Funds for Salaries 

October, 2013 Technical Assistance Alert 
 
As budgets shrink and sequestration looms as a continuing reality, many LEAs have begun to 

look for ways to more creatively use their CFP administration dollars. A few recent cases saw 

portions of a Superintendent’s and/or Business Manager’s salary underwritten with Title I, Title 

IIA or Consolidated Admin funds. As both positions are required for LEAs under State law, 

there is a presumption of supplanting. Federal funds may not be used to support positions 

required by State or local law. 

 


